
February Fun 
2    Winter Walk 

2    School Ski Trip Castle Mountain 

    bus leaves at 6:15 am sharp 

3    No School 

9     Hot Dog Day 

13-16    Missoula Children’s Theatre 

14    Pink Shirt Day 

16    MCT Performance 6:00 pm 

17-26    No School - Reading Week 

Enchant School 

Box 3010 

Enchant AB T0K 2K0 

Phone: 739-3770  Fax: 739-3945 

Student/Parent/Staff Newsletter 

Winter Walk 

The winter walk is a province wide initiative to 

get people active and to enjoy the outdoors .  Our 

winter walk will be on February 2nd.  Please send 

warm clothing  for your child in case the weather 

is cold.  Ski Trip!! 

How exciting! We are going skiing as a school once again.  Here is a 

check list to make sure your child is prepared for the day. 

Gloves/ mittens  (weather proof not thin) 

Layered clothing 

Mask (optional) 

Sunscreen and ChapStick 

Socks - extra pairs 

Snow Pants 

Light toque 

Goggles/sunglasses 

Bag lunch and lots of snacks 

There is a cafeteria, if you wish to send money with your child  you 

may.  Please send lots of snacks as it will be a very long day.   

 

The bus leaves at 6:15 am and will return around 7:00 pm. 

Student 

 

Auditions!  

Monday, February 13th 

 Enchant School Gym 

February 20-24 

Horizon School Division partnered with 

The Loft in Taber to bring awareness to 

the stigma associated with mental      

Illness.  Merritt Cailliau from our grade 6 

class designed a coffee sleeve with a 

positive mental health message.  Her 

design along with others was chosen to 

be sold during the Bell Lets Talk       

campaign the last week of January. 

Congratulations Merritt! 



Mr. Moser’s Message 

 

Parents, 

We are quickly coming to the end of the first month of 2023. Students have been busy at 

the school this month with lots of    exciting learning activities. It is great to see all the     

progress being made by the students as they work hard to master new concepts and skills in 

their learning.  

We enjoyed a pancake breakfast earlier this week and the students had a lot of fun coming 

to school in their pajamas on that day. We have had a great turn out for our elementary  

basketball program. A huge thank you goes out to Mr. Stamp and Mr. Geerligs for coaching 

on a weekly basis. It is exciting to see these young athletes improve their skills every week. 

This program will continue until the February break. Our Junior High Enchant Eagles         

basketball team had a thrilling overtime win over Lomond School this week. The Eagles 

played fantastic and demonstrated great sportsmanship in the victory.  

Our School Ski trip is happening Thursday, February 2nd.  It is exciting to see so many       

students participating in the trip this year. A huge thank you goes out to ESAC for their    

continued commitment to providing students with this type of opportunity. On that note 

Missoula Children's theater is here the week of February 13th to 16th. The main               

performance will be happening at 6:00pm on February 16th. This is another opportunity 

that is made possible by the efforts of our parent council. Thank you. 

 

We have a swimming trip planned for later in March and we are also looking forward to the 

badminton season that is just around the corner.  

We have reached the halfway point of the school year. It has been a great year so far and we 

look forward to all that lies ahead in the second half of the year. Thanks to the students for 

all of their hard work and a big thank you to parents for all of your support. 

 

 

 

Darryl Moser 



The Horizon School Division 
Temporary Assistant 
 

Enchant School, Enchant (65 km NW of Taber) 

Approx 28 hrs/week 

 

 

Enchant School is seeking a temporary assistant to work with English  
Language Learners in our elementary grades at Enchant School.     

Enchant School is a rural K to 9 school with approximately 100 students. 
This new position starts as soon as a suitable candidate is found. 

The successful candidate should have prior experience working with ele-
mentary aged children. The successful candidate will be kind, patient and 
demonstrate a positive attitude in the workplace. 

 

 

 

Shortlisting will take place as applications are received. Only candidates 

selected for an interview will be contacted. 

Are you, or someone you know interested in 

joining our team? 



Christmas Concert 2022 





Grade 5/6  

I can’t believe it is the end of Janu-

ary already! We have been very 

busy learning about the Iroquois 

Confederacy, writing narratives and 

reading the book A Long Walk to 

Water but we found time to do a 

few fun things!!  

Kindergarten  

We have had a great start to 2023 in kindergarten!  Our month has been centered 

around winter and we have read many stories as well as completed some art projects 

that reflect that.  In math, we completed the number four math equations by using ob-

jects to represent the "number sentence".  We have started making some simple graphs 

and graphed our mittens versus gloves in our class.  We then used the information to 

express which one had more/less/same amounts.  In language learning, we continue 

with letter sounds and have just recently started to learn/recognize some sight words.   



Jr High 
After a month full of hard 

work its nice to relax with 

a game of Who Am I? 

with Mrs. Julia.  

Early Learning 
Congratulations go out to Mrs. and Mr. 

Eichorst, their baby girl Elizabeth has made 

her debut.   With that exciting news we 

have a new Early Learning teacher.  A very 

big welcome goes out to Miss Agatha 

Wiebe .  Welcome to the Eagles. 



Grade 3/4  
In 3/4 we started reading a new book 

in January called ARCADE and the 

TRIPLE T TOKEN. We are      

enjoying the story  immensely, 

have created reading maps 

while listening, and have even  

imagined our own token     

adventures!  

In February we’ll be making  

jumbo envelopes to hold    

Valentines. So, the kiddos are 

encouraged to start creating/

signing Valentines for their 

classmates that can be 

brought on - or before - Feb. 

14th. 

Grade 1/2 

Happy New Year! The grade 1/2 class has 

had a fantastic start to 2023. We are      

continuing to grow and develop as readers 

and writers. The grade one class is finishing 

learning short vowel words and the grade 

two class is exploring silent letters. We 

have started an author study of Barbara 

Reid. She is an amazing Canadian writer 

and illustrator who uses plasticine to make 

her pictures. In math class the grade one 

students are adding and subtracting to 20 

and the grade two students are adding and 

subtracting to 100. We are continuing to 

learn and compare three Canadian         

communities in social - Iqaluit, Meteghan 

and Saskatoon.  Everyone has been having 

so much fun building boats in science. 
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